
Dunlap Community Unit School District 323 
Board of Education Meeting 

April 16, 2025 
 
 

INFORMATION ITEM 
 
TO:​ ​ Members of the Board of Education​  
​ ​ Dr. Scott Dearman, Superintendent 
 
FROM:​ ​ Dr. Matt Andrews, Assistant Superintendent of Curriculum, Instruction, & Human Resources 
​ ​ ​  
​ ​ ​ ​  
SUBJECT:​ ​ Federal Grant Consolidated District Plan 
 
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
In order to apply for and request reimbursement from Federal Grants, districts must complete a “Consolidated District 
Plan,” which asks school districts to answer questions and provide evidence to fund use. While the plan has holistic 
portions addressing all Federal funding, specific sections ask how the funds received will maintain spending fidelity and 
be monitored to determine positive student growth and achievement.  
 
The plan is required to be approved by public school district boards of education annually, and the Dunlap CUSD #323 
Board will be asked to approve the attached plan at the May 21, 2025, Regular Board of Education Meeting. 
 
Please email or call me with any questions. 
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